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ALL:       ALL-COUNTY MEDIA SPECIALISTS’ MEETINGS 
 
 
 
  WHAT’S NEW FOR 2010-2011?   

 

 

 All-County meetings for media specialists are scheduled on August 18, 2010 and January 
24, 2011. 
 

 Media Specialists will be assigned morning or afternoon session based on full time or 
reduced media program schedule. 
 

 Meetings will provide opportunities for collaboration, sharing of best practices, and staff 
development activities. Staff development will also be tailored to meet the needs of media 
specialists transitioning from a full time to a reduced library media program.  

 
 
  WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   
  
 

 Notify Lynne Oakvik, Specialist, Media, to identify instructional designee if your school does 
not have a media specialist. 
 

 Release media specialist or principal’s designee to attend his or her ASSIGNED morning or 
afternoon session.  

 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 
 

 School library media programs will be negatively impacted if media specialists remain 
uninformed about District initiatives, resources and instructional technologies that support 
school learning objectives and student achievement. 

 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 
 

 Media Specialist or principal’s designee 
 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 
 

 Media Specialist/principal’s designee will be emailed.  No other follow-up is necessary. 
 
 
 

CONTACT  

 
Learning Resources & Instructional Materials Department 

Michele Rivera, Director, 754-321-3320 
 


